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Dear Graham:

This document serves as my statement of any potential conflicts of interest that could interfere with my role as a member of the ISSFAL Board of Directors. I have none. More specifically, I am not compensated by any organization other than the University of Rochester Medical Center. 
I have no intellectual property, fiduciary relationships, equity holdings, unique industry affiliations, nor other activities with private corporations or other institutions. 
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,


[image: image2]
Robert C. Block, MD, MPH, FACP

Assistant Professor
Division of Epidemiology
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